
JUNE 2022
NEWSLETTER

   June is Elder Abuse Awareness Month.  During this
month, we spread awareness and support to anyone
affected by this issue.  Some ways you can show your
support include: volunteering at places where elderly
people often are, spending extra quality time with
elderly people in your life, researching more about Elder
Abuse, wearing purple on June 15th to promote World
Elder Abuse Awareness Day (WEAAD), and attending our
Facebook Live Training at 4pm on Thursday, June 30th.
  If you would like to schedule an Elder Abuse
Presentation, please contact our Domestic Violence &
Elder Abuse Program Manager, Brandi, at (785) 827-5862.
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   The first ever DVACK Yard Sale will be held Friday,
June 17th and Saturday, June 18th from 8am - 2pm,
each day.
   Shoppers are able to buy $5 bags from us and are
invited to fill as many items in the bag as they can! 
 Shoppers can buy as many bags as they like.  Items to
shop from include clothes and shoes (of all genders,
ages, and sizes), miscellaneous household items, books,
etc.  All funds from this yard sale will be used for other
client needs.
   This event will be taking place in DVACK's office
building parking lot - located at 148 N. Oakdale Ave. 
 Our parking lot is on the east side of our office building
behind our black fence.  Shoppers are welcome to park
on the street and walk to our parking lot for this sale.
   *This event is open to anyone in our community,
regardless of victim status.
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   We would like to send a special "Thank You" to Keren
the Comfort Dog and her team at Immanuel Lutheran
Church in Ellsworth, KS.  Immanuel Lutheran Church
got Keren through Lutheran Church Charities: K-9
Ministries.  Keren is an amazing comfort dog who came
to visit us and share her mission.  (Right) You see a
group picture with Keren and a few staff members. 
 (Far Right) Keren poses with DVACK CEO, Andrea.

   Thank you to all of our donors for this past month.  We
want to give a special "Thank You" to the donors shown
here.  (Above, Left) Bath and Body Works donated items
for our mother clients in shelter for Mother's Day. 
 (Above, Right) The 5th grade class from Coronado did a
fundraiser for three area non-profits and chose DVACK
as one of the recipients!  They donated $133 to us! 
 (Below) Bethany College's Newtonian Society ran a
fundraiser celebrating π (pi) day.  A professor/student
combo or a student organization competed against 13
others and chose an organization to raise donations for.  
DVACK was selected as a recipient and $148.26 was
fundraised for and donated to us at this event!
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DONATIONS

K-9 MINISTRIES

  DVACK is currently hiring for multiple positions.  To
learn more about these positions, please contact Sarah
at (785) 827-5862 or sarahb@dvack.org. You can also
submit a resume and cover letter to sarahb@dvack.org.

Baby wipes, reusable water-bottles, kids
toothbrushes, conditioner, body-spray, bed
sheets, children summer clothes, all size
underwear and socks, all cleaning supplies,
toiletpaper, mascara/makeup, craft supplies
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CURRENT NEEDS
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